
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                                Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 

DESSERTS FOR THE  
HOLIDAYS                             

Now until December 31st. Please 
pick up a list from the WMU  
table in the hallway. Call the baker 
and place your order. The baker will 
collect your money. Reserve your 
dessert today! All proceeds go to 
support the Compass-New Direction 
Ministry. 

All GIRLS 6th-12th grades 
Whitney would like you to 
sign up for the cookie swap 

on Dec. 8th. 
For information on what to 
do contact Whitney Grimes 

@ 
256-453-7680 

D-LIFE GROUPS 
Please sign up for D-Life Groups. Sign up sheets and sample  
lessons are on the WMU Table. Call the Church Office  
256-447-9496 or Pam Jones 256-405-7440 for more info. If you feel 
led to start a D-Life group, please contact Pam. You can have a 
small group to start and break off if it grows larger. It’s a great way 
to study in a casual setting. 

NEW BOOKS 
Because of Bethlehem (Lucado) 
Hidden Christmas (Keller) 
The Gift of Prayer (Stanley) 
The Glory Has Come (Devotional) 
On This Holy Night (6 Authors) 
 
FICTION 
A Christmas Prayer (Brunstetter) 
Christmas In Winter Hill (Carlson) 
The Mistletoe Inn (Evans) 
A Christmas Home (Perry) 
Treasured Christmas Brides (6 Novellas) 
 
CHILDRENS 
Humphrey’s First Christmas 
On Christmas Day 
God Is With Us 
Joy To The World 
God Gave Us Christmas 
 
DVD’S 
One Christmas Eve 
Journey Back To Christmas 
Christmas In The Smokies and 
Christmas On The Coast (2 movie collection) 
The Best Christmas Gift (Veggie Tales) (Children’s) 
Punchinello And The Most Marvelous Gift  “   “ 
The Gift (Storyteller Café) 

PLEASE VISIT OUR CHURCH 
LIBRARY AT YOUR  
CONVENIENCE. MRS. JOYCE 
COBLE WORKS HARD AT 
KEEPING OUR LIBRARY UP 
TO DATE.  
THANK YOU JOYCE! 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 

Piedmont, AL 36272 
Phone Number 256-447-9496   

Fax  256-447-7322 
Deacons on call : 24hrs.-A Day 

Jerry Rhodes 256-506-2664 
Brian Bryant 205-305-2903 

Dec. 8, 2019 

 
 “The Parables” 

FBC Music & Drama Team 
    
 
Welcome     Michael Ingram 
 
 

“Adore” 
 

“Come Thou Long-Expected Jesus” 
 
 
 
 

Offertory Prayer    Darren Hood 
 

 
 

Message     Michael Ingram 
 
 
 
Invitation 

 
 

Video Announcements 
 
 

 
Decisions 
 
 

 
Closing Prayer     Art Ingram 
 
 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Dec. 8th 

 Deacon’s Mtg. 7:00 a.m.? 

 Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Morning Worship 10:15 a.m. 

Cookie Swap, 1:30-3:00 p.m. Tickets $3.00 

 Awana Clubs 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, Dec. 10th 

GRMC –Goody Bags, lunch, leave Church 

   @ 10:30 a.m. All ages welcome! 

Wednesday, Dec. 11th 

 Bible Study 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth, 6:00 p.m. 

Parables-Music & Drama, 5:15-6:45 p.m. 

 Choir 7:00 p.m. 

Sunday, Dec. 15th 

     Sunday School 9:00 a.m. 

 Celebration Choir, Christmas  

        Special 10:15 a.m. 

 Awana Clubs 5:30-6:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

Dec. 8th-Dec. 15th 

 Babies:        Lil Haslam, Patti Singleton 

Toddlers 1:      Jane Pentecost, Cynthia Baker  

 2’s & 3’s:      Katie & Lee Pentecost 

 4’s & 5’s:      Erin & Dustin Steed                    

 Security:        Charles McDonald, John Haney 

Children’s Church: Chris & Kim Hanson           

You may swap with someone if there is a need to. 

Babies:         Brenda Smith, Heather McDivitt 

Toddlers 1:   Susan Wiggins, Vicki Goss 

 2’s & 3’s:    Cassie & Rylie Holbrooks 

 4’s & 5’s     Jessica Bass, Laura Parris 

 Security:      Jimmy Donaldson, Gene Williams 

 Children’s Church: Steve & Rachel Smith 

            You may swap with someone if there is a need to.  

Dec. 9th 
Doris Kirkpatrick 

Dec. 10th 
Amanda Harrell 

Dec. 11th 
Lois Brittain 

Dec. 12th 
Erin Gunnels 

Dec. 13th 
Dean Christopher 
Amy Bennefield 
Ryan Chambless 

Dec. 14th 

Dwight Webb 
Nicole Mouchka 
Sydney Pointer 

Dec. 15th 
Shelia Harper 
Shane Bostick 

SUNDAY,  Dec. 8th 

SUNDAY,  Dec. 15th 

The Music Department under 
Bro. Bethea Fielding would 
present 
five choirs on Sunday, December 
20 and Wednesday, December 23, 
1964. The 27 member Sanctuary 
Choir presented the Christmas 
cantata, 
The Wednesday evening 
Christmas Celebration of Choirs 
included the Youth, Carol, 
Cherub and Celestial Choirs. The 
22 member Youth Choir 
presented 
Sang
Harper, Judy Scott and Jimmy 
Vanderford and accompanied by 
Mrs. Joy Borden, Miss Kay Love 
and Mrs. G.P. Hendrix Jr. The 17 
member Carol Choir presented 
“
member Cherub Choir would 
combine with the 7 member 
Celestial Choir to present 
Melody of Carols
Miss Felecia Borden singing 
“

 

      
 

 
 
 PFBC GOAL $5,000 

“LOTTA LOVE  
FOR LOTTIE MOON” 

ORNAMENT TREE 
 

Please give $10 to the Lottie 

Moon Christmas Offering to 

order a charm in memory or 
honor of a loved one. The 

charm will be attached to 

an ornament on the  

“Lotta Love for Lottie 

Moon”  

ornament tree. 
Order forms are available 

on the WMU table in the 

main entrance hallway. 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

COOKIE SWAP, Dec. 8th 
If you would like to have a table 
to decorate for Cookie Swap, 
please see Carrie Yakely or  
Brandi Todd. They have a poster 
on the WMU Door. You can sign 
your name and what size table 
you need. See them for tickets to 
sell for your table. 

YOUTH MISSION  TRIP 
The youth, grades 6-12, will be  
going to Mission Lab in New  
Orleans, Louisiana on June 7-12, 
2020. More info to come!  

From the Pages of the 
“Little Flock” 

The Music Department under 
Bro. Bethea Fielding would  
present “Christmas Music” by 
five choirs on Sunday, December 
20 and Wednesday, December 23, 
1964. The 27 member Sanctuary 
Choir presented the Christmas 
cantata, “Nights of Miracles”. 
The Wednesday evening  
Christmas Celebration of Choirs 
included the Youth, Carol,  
Cherub and Celestial Choirs. The 
22 member Youth Choir  
presented “The Night the Angels 
Sang”, with soloist Randy  
Harper, Judy Scott and Jimmy 
Vanderford and accompanied by 
Mrs. Joy Borden, Miss Kay Love 
and Mrs. G.P. Hendrix Jr. The 17 
member Carol Choir presented 
“The Heavens Declare”. The 13 
member Cherub Choir would 
combine with the 7 member  
Celestial Choir to present “A 
Melody of Carols” that included 
Miss Felecia Borden singing 
“Sleep, Little Jesus”. 

PARABLES 
FBC Music & Drama Team will 
meet Wednesdays @ 5:15—6:45 
p.m..  If you have any questions 

please contact Penny Young. Come 
out and join in the fellowship. 

GRMC—Goody Bags 
We encourage anyone who might be 
interested in going with us to GRMC 
on Tuesday, Dec. 10th @ 10:30 a.m. to 
pass out goody bags and visit the ones 
in the surgery waiting rooms to please 
feel free to do so. We will eat lunch out. 

It’s that time of year again. Our 
poinsettias are on sale for $10.00 
each. If you would like to pur-
chase one in MEMORY or in 
HONOR of someone, please 
make a note on your envelope. 
Put your name and how many 
poinsettias you would like to pur-
chase, and if it is in honor or 
memory of  someone and include 
their name. You also can come 
into the office and purchase 
them. Money will go to Missions. 
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